MAINE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
55 CAPITOL STREET
65 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333

PAUL R. LEPAGE ; EARLE G. SHETTLEWORTH, JR.
GOVERNOR DIRECTOR

October 4, 2012

Mr. William H. Savage
Acorn Engineering, Inc.
P.O. Box 3372
Portland, ME 04101

Project: MHPC# 1571-12 - 165 Presumpscot Street; routine maintenance and
redevelopment with proposed paving
Town: Portland ME

Dear Mr. Savage:

In response to your recent request, [ have reviewed the information received September
21,2012 to initiate consultation on the above referenced project pursuant to the requirements of
the City of Portland. '

Based on the information submitted, I have concluded that that there will be no historic
properties affected by the proposed undertaking, as defined by Section 106 of the National
Historic Preservation Act.

Please contact Robin Reed of our staff if we can be of further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

a

Kirk F. Mohney
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

PHONE: (207) 287-2132 FAX: (207 287-2335



